
 
 

QCT Board Meeting Friday 3 May 2024: 

Outcomes summary 

At the nineteenth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• considered the findings of a QCT research partnership with Central Queensland University (CQU) 
about the impact of teaching under Permission To Teach on career pathways into the profession  

• noted the updated Corporate Risk Register endorsed by the Audit and Risk Committee 

• approved updates to a certification policy that align with the national Framework for the 
Certification of Highly Accomplished and Lead Teachers 

• approved the March financial report as a true and accurate representation of the financial position 
and performance of the QCT for the period ending 31 March 2024 

• considered key recommendations from the Non-state Schools Accreditation Framework (NSSAF) 
Review relevant to the QCT 

• noted reporting against the QCT Business Plan 2024 and first quarter 2024 

• noted the 2023 Regulatory Performance Report 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees and updates on 
registration and renewals and the International Forum of Teacher Regulatory Authorities (IFTRA) 
June conference  

 


